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Maine Organic Farmers

and Gardeners Association
Common Ground Country Fair


Dear Apprentice Host Farm,
We hope this finds you well after another busy harvest season.  As the weather turns colder, we are thinking of the next growing season and our next crop of apprentices. In this letter, you’ll find information about renewing your application to be a MOFGA Apprentice Host Farm and you will find information about this year’s evaluation form.
First, here is a link to this year’s evaluation form.  We would love if you had the time to complete this survey and share your thoughts about the apprentice program.  We use the information to help plan events and program support for the next season.  Thank you in advance for your feedback.

Second, we have attached both your most recent farm application and a copy of our application for the 2016 year.  The application does have some changes, so we do ask that you review it and update your application as needed.  If you have decided not to participate in the program for 2016, please do let us know.  You may email or mail your application back to us.  Please include your payment ($35 for members and $45 for non-members).  Also, be sure to sign your host farm agreement (you can find this at the bottom of your application).  We update listings as they are received and the final deadline for submission is March 1st, 2016. 

Participation in MOFGA’s Apprenticeship program does come with responsibilities for you, the host farm, as a mentor to the next generation of Maine’s farmers.  We ask that all farms:

· Review and renew your application each year

· Pay fees associated with program participation

· Let MOFGA staff know when apprentices are found, when your farm is full; and when and if an apprentice leaves your farm

· Set clear expectations for apprentices

· Commit to good communication

· Have scheduled check-ins or meetings

· Provide on-farm learning in the form of:

· allowing attendance at MOFGA’s weekly Farm Training Projects

· hands-on demonstrations,

· working alongside apprentices

· identifying apprentice learning goals for the season and tracking progress
· providing classes, resources or readings

If you have any questions or concerns about these responsibilities, feel free to be in touch – we are always happy to speak with you.

You can reach Rosey at home (592-3541) or you are welcome to contact the MOFGA office (568-4142 or education@mofga.org). We are always happy to help you find apprentices – don’t hesitate to get in touch to let us know how we can help. Thank you for participating in the program and for guiding Maine’s beginning farmers.
Best Wishes,

Rosey & MOFGA’s Education Department
294 Crosby Brook Road, P. O. Box 170, Unity, Maine  04988     (      Phone: (207) 568-4142
Fax:  (207) 568-4141    (     Email: mofga@mofga.org    (     Web:  www.mofga.org

